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WORKSHOP - Search Services (Computer)

Pate Saturday , December 4, 1982
Time 1:00 ro 4:00 p.m.
Place Lakehead University

Ingrid Scott will conduct this workshop which is limited to
15 persons with preference in registration being given to
members of OALT/ABO.

To register, please call Carolyn Christie at 345-2300.

Although it may seem -that we just got through our annual conference
it is time to start thinking and planning about next year’s
conference. It promises ro be a big one as it will be. our 10th
anniversary I The date is May 5 - 7, 1983 and it will be held at
Laurentian University in Sudbury . Tne theme, of course, will be
"InCADE ONE". Sudbury promises to be a lively city as they will
be celebrating Their centennial. Start planning to attend oy
collecting any pictures you may have of pbst conferences as there
will be lots of nostalgia For further information please contact:
Sudbury Conference Committee, P 0. Box 2351, Postal Station A
Sudbury, Ontario P3A 4S8.
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The Provincial Executive elected at the Annual Business Meeting
in May, 1982 for the 1982/1983 term is: ■

President Danielle Arnat (Ottawa}
Vice-President Barbara Cope ( Ottawa )
Secretary Helen Luoma (Toronto)
Treasurer Pat Buczko.wski (Toronto)
Public Relations Coordinator Nancy Carlucci (Toronto)
Archivist Andrew Porteus (Niagara)
Newsletter Editors Marg Bushell and Marion Doucette
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A general meeting of OALT/ABO Thunder Bay Region is scheduled for
Tuesday, January 25, 1983 at 7:30 p.m. Room 5022, Lakehead University



OALT/ABO us please to announce the winners of it
1 9S2 Essay Contest. Winners are:

Not awarded
Diane J. Anton, York Woods Public Library,
Willowdale, Ontario.
"Children’s Programming at York Woods Library"
Rosemarie Mart, Paris Public Library, Paris, Ont.
"The Library and the Community: an Historical
Perspective"

1st runner-up: Virginia Wilson, Ajax Public Library, Ajax, Ont.
"Storytelling for Preschoolers"

2nd runner-up: Michael Bernard, Seneca C.A.A.T. , Willowd =1 e, Ont,
"The Librarian and the Library Technician"

3rd runner-up: Catherine Kirk, Consumer's Gas Library, Toronto,
"Public Libraries: Programs and Services for Child:

Congratulations to the winners of our contest.

1st prize:
2nd prize:

3rd prize:

The Ontario Association of Library Technicians/

Association des Biblio t echni ciens de l'Ontario is

pleased to announce that it is once again

sponsoring its annual research essay contest in

order to encourage and promote a continuing

dialogue between library technicians and other

related professions.

The judging panel will again consist of librarians,

library technicians, ard English and French language

specialists. Essays may be submitted in either

French or English, and will be judged in the language

of submission.

Prizes will be awarded for first, second, and third

place entries, and for three runners-up.

For a copy of the rules and guidelines, please contact:

Andrew Porteus
Chairman
OALT/ABO Essay Contest Committee
P.0. Box 61 1
Niagara Falls, Ontario
L2E 6V3




